
 

May 19, 2019 —Fi!h Sunday of Easter 
St. Anthony on the Lake, Pewaukee, WI 

Congratulations on your  

First Communion 

Vaughn Brockland 
Lakendrick Campbell 
Jackson Dietz 
Austin Dorantes 
Leo Fraundorf 
Kennedy Gliniecki 
Mira Hildebrand 
Jackson Hosenfeld 

Saturday, May 18th at 5:00pm 

Sophia Stemo 
Danielle Talla 
John Truog 
Ellie Whitehouse 
Allison Wilary 
Stella Wilson 
Keagan Wolbert 
 

Noah Jezewski 
Aidanne Kahl 
Avery Kohl 
Reese Kohl 
Jenna LoDuca 
Alexander Michelsen 
Kaitlyn Milovic 
Kathryn Mowbray 
 

Taegan Nguyen 
Stuart Niedziela 
Zoey Pangborn 
Keenan Riesch 
Andrew Schweikert 
Adam Schwenn 
Sage Seligman 
Lydia Stemo 

Sunday, May 19th at 10:45am 

Noah Angle 
Vivian Beres 
Brynn Cloherty 
Eva Coufal 
Adalyn Dahl 
Dana Dascalu 
Daphne Dascalu 
Addison Dearing 

Karina Dorshorst 
Patrick Feaman 
Cora Feldkamp 
Adalyn Feyen 
Ryan Fischer 
Peter Goggins 
Jocelyn Haas 
Ethan Hamilton 

Gabriella Hughes 
Connor Knapp 
Charles Kostichka 
Caleb Leonard 
Katine Lize 
Noah Rahn 
Rylan Sacia 
Ross Schieble 

Riley Schmit 
Madison Smith 
Anna Sobotka 
Connor Stonger 
Carver Wagner 
Emma Walsh 
Mason Wieczorek 
Noah Wiedl 



Mass Inten!ons 
 
Sunday   May 19, Fifth Sunday of Easter 
  7:30am   For Our Parish Community-JY 
  9:00am   † Robert Gibbons (Sandra Wilke)-JY 
 10:45am   † Don Gilbert (Jim Guidinger)-TZ 

 
 

Monday   May 20, Saint Bernadine of Siena  
   7:30am   † Dorothy Worga (Madonna/Ken Mulmat)-TZ 
 
 

Tuesday   May 21, Saint Christopher Magalanes  
  7:30am   † Robert Guidinger (Gene/Gwen Lavin)-KK 
 
 

Wednesday  May 22, Saint Rita of Cascia 
  7:45am   † Jay Seubert (Packee Family)-TZ 
 
 

Thursday   May 23, Easter Weekday  
  7:30am   † Don Reimer (Veronica/Bill Esser)-KK 
 
 
 
 

Friday   May 24, Easter Weekday 
  7:30am   † Frank Koboski (Family)-TZ  
 
Saturday   May 25, Easter Weekday 
  5:00pm   † Elizabeth Gaffney (Kim Brown)-JY 

 

Sunday   May 26, Sixth Sunday of Easter 
  7:30am   For Our Parish Community-TZ 
  9:00am   † Doris Kozlowski (Family)-TZ 
 10:45am   † Vito Romano (Valerie Zorek)-JY 

 
 
 

TZ-Fr. Tony Zimmer    JY-Fr. John Yockey    KK-Fr. Ken Knippel     

 S". A#"$%#& %# "$' L()'—P'*(+)'', W-/3%#/-#  2 

Bap4sm Prepara4on Class   
Call Kathy Paro at (262) 691-9170 ext. 1137 

Tuesday, May 21,  2019, 5:45-8:00pm  
 

Bap4sm Celebra4ons 
May 18, 10:00am 
May 19, 12:30pm  

June 9, 9:00am Mass   

 

 
 
 

 
W280N2101 Prospect Avenue 

Pewaukee, WI 53072 
Sacramental Emergency:  262-971-1249 
Parish Web Page:   www.stanthony.cc 

 
PARISH STAFF (262-691-1173) 
Email: parish@stanthony.cc 
Fax: 262-691-7376 
Father Anthony Zimmer ......................................... Pastor 
Father John Yockey………………….Weekend Associate 
Deacon Mike Finley ........................ mfinley4@wi.rr.com 
Deacon Dennis Petrie……………….petriedj@gmail.com 
Kathie Amidei…………………………Pastoral Associate 
Ben Brzeski...Director of Communications & Stewardship 
Art Scheuber………...Director of Administrative Services 
Laurie Polkus…. ………..….Director of Music & Liturgy  
Debbie Klimko………. .Director of Human Concerns and 

Marriage Ministry 
Shannon Dakovich……………………..Staff Accountant 
Brooke Finnegan.........Financial Administrative Assistant 
Barbara Knepper ........................ Administrative Assistant 

SCHOOL STAFF (262-691-0460) 
Email: principal@stanthony.cc 
Ellen Knippel ...................................................... Principal 
Bonita Ziegler ............................ Administrative Assistant 

FAITH FORMATION  (262-691-9170) 
Debbie Kusch…………………………..Director of  Child   

(Pre K-Grade 5) and Family Ministry 
Ann Fons……………………………….Director of Youth  

(Grade-6-8) and Family Ministry 
Cindi Petre……………………………..Director of Youth 

(Grade 9-12) and Family Ministry 
Laura Smyczek……………Service Learning Coordinator 
Maureen Michaels……………...Administrative Assistant 

PARISH CHAIRPERSONS 
Tony Wendorf, Pastoral Chairperson ................ 719-0676 
John Hooyman, Finance Council........................695-5378 
Kate Spitz, Prayer & Worship ............ ……414-573-1472 
Sarita D’Sousa,  Faith Formation ……………..513-8529 

 

Prayer Line 
 

prayerline@stanthony.cc  or call the parish office at 691-1173 

Sacrificial Giving Response 
Week ending May 12, 2019 

Debt Reduc4on Campaign 
Week ending May 12, 2019 

 
Regular Envelopes (white) ….…......   $          28,079.00  
Offertory………...….….......….........      $            3,124.40                       
Total……….….……..............…......     $          31,203.40 
 
Fiscal YTD Collections……….....…      $      1,464,006.90 
Budgeted YTD Collections...........…..    $      1,532,953.00 
Excess (Shortfall)…….........….…...      $       (  68,946.10) 
 
Building Fund/Debt Reduction            $             8,418.45 

 

 
Initial Loan Balance….….….................   $     2,467,255.66 
Outstanding Loan Balance....…............    $        671,397.85 



Congratulations!  
Confirmation 2019   

St. Anthony on the Lake 

 
 
 
Tree Memorial 
Art Scheuber, Director of Administrative Services  
 
 
 
 

 
You may have noticed that most of the trees in the parking lot 
have been cut down between last fall and this spring. Our 
beautiful ash trees were a victim of the emerald ash borer. The 
emerald ash borer has devastated ash trees in across the nation 
and Canada.   
 
The Buildings and Grounds Committee has been looking at 
options to replace these trees. After a great deal of discussion 
and research we have decided to go with Cleveland Select pear 
trees. A picture of the tree is included with this article. 
   
Cleveland Select Pear trees have pure white springtime 
blossoms. The trees will grow evenly to reach between 30 and 
40 feet tall and 15 to 20 feet wide. Unlike many other 
ornamentals, Cleveland Pears grow quickly. We can expect 
between 3 and 5 feet of new growth each season. These trees 
will be a beautiful addition to our landscaping. 
 
Work is in progress to plant the 12 new trees. The old stumps 
have been ground down and larger holes are being dug to 
accommodate the trees.  We have been able to buy 2” diameter 

Cleveland Select Pear trees from a wholesale nursery.  We’re hoping for the delivery of the trees the week of 
May 13th. A dedicated group of volunteers lead by Bob Bluhm has been coordinating the removal and 
planting. 
 
The cost to purchase and transport each tree is $200. The parish is offering the opportunity for parishioners to 
dedicate a tree in the name of a deceased love one. Fr. Tony will perform a dedication ceremony with you and 
your family and friends.  If you are interested in having a tree dedicated, please contact me at (262) 691-1173 
ext. 1107, or fill out the form below and drop it off in the parish office. 
 

Memorial Tree 
   
   Your Name: ______________________________________ 
 
   Phone Number: ___________________________________ 
 
   Dedicated in Memory of: _____________________________ 



Purchase a Mission Trip Share today!  Please help support our Mission Trips this Summer!   
 

What do you receive for the share you purchase?  In addition to ‘shining your halo,’ you receive our gratitude, a postcard 
from a participant, and invitation to the Shareholders’ Brunch on August 4, following the 10:45 Mass, where you can 
hear all about the good work we have done in the name of our parish.  All this for only $20!  
 

Mission Share forms are available in the Parish Office or in the Gathering Space.  Thank you for you support! 

 
 
 
 
 

 
Family Program Registration: Registration for all 
Family Programs is open on the website, remember 
there is a discount if you register by May 31st.  After 
that there is a $25 per student increase.     
 
SPARK! Spend some time with Jesus in Eucharistic 
Adoration of the Blessed Sacrament specifically geared 
for teens and young adults, but all are welcome!  It is a 
beautiful prayer experience. Join us Monday, May 20, 
from 6:30-7:30pm in the Daily Mass Chapel.  
Stay the hour or stop in for 15 minutes.  
Parents are welcome to attend with your teen! 
 
Save the Date!! Summer Bible Camp will be held 
Tuesday, July 30 to Thursday, August 1, from  
9:00-12:00. Camp for 
children completing K3 to 
Grade 5, with helpers 
needed! Adults, Teens and 
Middle School youth 
completing Grade 6 are 
welcome to help!  

Watch for sign up and details to follow. 

SCHOOL NEWS….. 
262-691-0460 

 
 
 
 
 
Spring has been a busy time in math class.   
 
On March 14 we celebrated Pi-Day (3.14) not only by 
calculating pi, but by bringing a bit of creativity into 
math class.  
 

The 6th graders created pi-scapes (cityscapes in 
which each building’s height was a digit of pi), 
 

the 7th graders created pi-puns (a play-on-words 
picture using the word “pi,” such as “Pi-derman”),  
 

and the 8th graders wrote pi-poems (each line had the 
number of words match a digit of pi).  
 

Also, in Spring the Accelerated Algebra class did a 
quick research project and presented on famous 
mathematicians throughout history. It helped answer 
their questions such as, “Who came up with the idea of 
pi?” or “Who thought up algebra?”  It was good for 
them to understand that people have been interested in 
numbers and math for many millennia.   
 

To round off our spring, we just finished our After 
School Math Study Group - a place where students 
could come to get additional math instruction to help 
ensure they are prepared to take the placement tests at 
their respective high schools.   
 
                              -Diane Tylinski Middle School Math 

FAITH FORMATION 
262-691-9170 

Calendar Winners 
 

Suzanne Neuman        $40                      
Mike Feely                  $25       Jessica Rawling            $25 
Lisa Arenas Hedrick   $25       Melanie Wolff              $25 
Sarah Satula                $25       Jessica Stanmeyer         $25 

 

Dianna Sue McCall     $50                      
Ramona Buchlmayer   $25       Roger Heilert                $25 
Jessica Gin                   $25      John & Mary Schwartz  $25 
Jacob Dryer                  $25      Michael Skowronek      $25 



 
Questions: Laura Smyczek 
262-691-9170 x1103 
smyczekl@stanthony.cc 
 
 
 

PLEASE SIGN UP FOR ALL THESE EVENTS 
ONLINE: stanthony.cc/formation-faithworks 

“Created to Create” at Hope Street Ministry  
Thursday, June 6 from 4:30-6pm. 
 
Families with children 7 and up are welcome to come 
do crafts with the children who live at Hope Street 
Ministry in Milwaukee (2522 W. Capitol Dr.). We go 
each season to decorate one of their walls—this 
summer, we’ll do sailboats on the water. The only 
requirement is to be present with the children there.  
Sign up online. 
 
Clothing Shop, Hope Center, Waukesha  
Saturday, June 8 from 9-11:30am 
 
We will be sorting and hanging clothes and assisting 
those in need to find clothes.  For families with 
children in the 5th grade and up.  The Hope Center 
helps prevent homelessness by providing meals, 
clothing and furniture to those in need in Waukesha 
County.  Pope Francis tells us, “To change the world, 
we must be good to those who cannot repay us.” 
 

 
FaithWorks in Action: 
 
We had 6 families come help clean up the yards of the 
elderly in our community Saturday, May 11th! The 
ERAs clients and our own parishioners were so 
grateful for the assistance, and we love to see our 
youngest St. Anthony members out helping others.  

P r a y e r   &   W o r s h i p 

                  Wedding Banns 
 
        II Amy Pesch /  David Paprocki 
         I Anna Thiel  / Joseph Gardner 

Eucharis4c Adora4on  
Can you help? We are in need of 
adorers on Thursdays mornings 
from 11am-12pm and Thursday 
evenings from 5-6pm.  
  
“Nowhere does Jesus hear our 
prayers more readily than in the 
Blessed Sacrament,” 
                           
                 -Blessed Henry Suson 

 
For more information about Adoration call Nancy 
Kelley at 549-0981 or Dave Lechtenberg at 424-6162 

Our deepest sympathy to the family of  
Lora “Lori” Peterson who passed away on April 28. 
 

Services will be held here on 
Friday, May 24 
Visitation from Noon to 2:00pm 
Mass at 2:00pm 
 

Please remember Lori and her family in your prayers. 
May she and all our faithfully departed rest in peace.  

 
“To all the wonderful St. Anthony Servants, 
 
We so appreciate all you contributed to ensure our 
father’s service was beautiful—in every sense of 
the word. So fitting that his final time was at a 
parish so near and dear to his heart. We had so 
many compliments on the service, food and support 
from our church community.” 
 
                         Joe and Rose Nelson 
 
“During a time like this we realize how much our 
friends and relatives and church community really 
mean to us...Your expression of sympathy will 
always be remembered. Blessings,” 
 
                           The Guidinger Family 

 
Chase Patrick Schieble 

Son of Christopher and Meg 



H u m a n    C o n c e r n s 

Marriage Moment 
 
"Love one another as I 
have loved you." (John 
13:34) 
 
 It's simple. It's basic. It's 
hard. Spend 5 minutes 
today sharing how Jesus 

loved his followers (healing, feeding, teaching, 
dying...) and how it translates to your marriage. 

WOULD YOU LIKE TO BE  
A GARDEN POLLINATOR?  

 
 

St. Anthony’s GARDEN OF 
HOPE is in need of Garden 
Pollinators.  Also known in 
this case as flowers that 
attract BEES to help produce 
our vegetables.  Flowers will 
be planted in full sun. 

If you would like to donate a flower in memory of a 
loved one please drop off the plants in the Garden with 
a marker with the name of the person or family 
memorialized.  We will plant the flowers in the center 
of one of the garden boxes.   
 

  All are welcome to come and spend time in the 
garden to enjoy some quiet time.  

Here’s how to share your gifts.  Go to the parish website and 
click on Human Concerns-then click on local outreach – 
then Earth Ministry. 
 

On the Earth Ministry page is a picture of the garden like the 
one above. Click on the picture and it will take you to the 
Sign Up Genius for the garden ministry. You may sign up 
for a week or more, as a group or a family or an individual.  
Your choice and on your schedule. 
  

Questions please contact Kathy Waters at 
szowat@wi.rr.com. 

WOULD YOU  
LIKE TO  
HELP? 

The purpose of the Garden of Hope is threefold: 
Growing Food...Growing Awareness...Growing Compassion 

GROWING IN FAITH TOGETHER 
 

During the summer, St Anthony on the Lake provides 
fresh produce from our garden to the MacCanon Brown 
Homeless Sanctuary & the Pewaukee Food Pantry.  The 
produce needs to be transported on Tuesday & Saturday 
mornings. 
 
There is a need for drivers to transport the produce 
throughout the growing season.  So, if you don’t have a 
green thumb & can’t help growing produce, maybe you 
would consider transporting the produce. The schedule 
is:  Tuesdays from SAOL to arrive @ MBHS (24th & 
Center) at 11:00AM & Saturdays from SAOL to arrive @ 
the Pewaukee Food Pantry at 10:00AM. 
 
If you think you could help out, please call Tom Bohmann 
@ 920-918-9932 or tbohmann2@gmail.com for more 
information.  “When I was hungry, you gave me 
something to eat” 

 
Just a reminder that we 
continue to support the 
Pewaukee Food Pantry by 
donations on the third Sunday 
of the month.  

 
Any nonperishable item can be left in the marked bins 
in the church lobby. The Food Pantry is very 
appreciative of all the donations we have provided to 
them. You can visit their website or go to their 
Facebook page and see what they need and what they 
are doing in the community.  Many thanks!!!  

Scout Mass 
 

Join us Saturday, June 1st at the 5:00pm Mass to 
celebrate our St. Anthony on the Lake Scouts.  All are 
welcome, whether your troop, pack, den, etc. is 
affiliated with St. Anthony on the Lake or not. Wear 
your scout uniform too! For more information contact 
Jen Heidenreich at jen4dud@hotmail.   



SAVE THE DATE FOR 
OUR PARISH PICNIC! 

 

June 15th 
5:00 to 10:00pm 

Food! Live Music! 

 
 
MOLLY MINISTRY… 
mollyministry@stanthony.cc 
 
 
 

 
 
Guardians and Angels Playgroup: Join us for our last 
Guardians and Angels until Fall!  We will meet at 
Nettesheim Park in Pewaukee to play for the morning.  
We will also have a picnic lunch together. We hope you 
can join us at 9:30am on May 29. There is a sign up to 
bring picnic items.  Email Kathy at parok@stanthony.cc 
for more information. 
 
Planning Meeting: Children are welcome to play in the 
childcare room while we plan.  The last meeting until Fall 
is June 3 from 9:30-11:00am.  We will be serving 
breakfast and new moms are always welcome! 
 
Mom’s Night Out: Join other moms for an evening out 
to Seester’s in Pewaukee at 6:30pm. Please note the date 
has been changed from May 22 to May 20. 
 
Field Trip: Join us for a 9:00am tour of Waukesha Fire 
Station #5 on May 23.  The Fire Station is located at 3051 
Summit Ave.  Meet firefighters, see a fire truck up close, 
and learn a few safety tips. After the tour, we will head 
over to nearby Kisdon Hill Park to play for the rest of the 
morning. 
 
Summer Park Play Dates: Join us at Imagination 
Station in Oconomowoc June 12.  We plan to meet at 
10:00am.  Look for us by the rainbow windsock. 
  
Childcare:  Childcare is open for all Masses with the 
exception of holiday weekends! We are in need of 
volunteers to help! There is a sign up on the parish 
website or you can email Kathy Paro at 
parok@stanthony.cc 
 
For more information on these and other events email 
Kathy Paro at parok@stanthony.cc 

A d u l t   F o r m a t i o n 
 

MOM’S GROUP: The next Mom’s Group will be on 
Tuesday, May 21 from 9:30-11:00. This will be the last 
session until September. Childcare is available if you 
preregister with Kathy Paro. Email parok@stanthony.cc.    
 
HABIT #2 = SCRIPTURE: Being a disciple of Jesus 
involves developing certain habits.  
 
Join us for an introduction to Habit #2 = Scripture. 
 
Tuesday evenings from 6:30 to 8:30 pm  
at Queen of Apostles (June 4 to July 30, July 2 off) 

 
Children’s Liturgy of the Word:  
 
A great way to have your  
4-6 year old hear the 
readings at their level, 
offered Sunday mornings 
during the 9:00am Mass. Helpers needed for our leaders. 
See our parish website and go to the sign-up genius page 
to volunteer to take a turn. Middle School, High School 
& Adult. Older siblings can be helpers too! Please let 
Debbie Kusch know if you feel called to help in anyway 
next year.  
 
There are 2 sessions left until fall. May 19 and June 2. 



We had a great time on our 7 & 8 Grade Retreat! 
Thank you to the fabulous group of high school youth who facilitated the 7th & 8th grade retreat on Friday, May 10th!  The 
middle school kids loved the skit and games you planned, and the witness you gave to your faith was inspiring!  Thanks also 
to the adults who made this possible – we can’t do it without your help too. 

Did you know?  

When you shop at  
smile.amazon.com/ch/39-0967500, 

AmazonSmile donates to  
St. Anthony On the Lake.  


